
 

 

8th October 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

                                                                   Harvest 
 

For our Harvest performance this year, Year 4 are busy producing a filmed assembly and songs 
that will be shared on the Pegasus Academy Trust website on Friday 16th October for you to enjoy. 
 
The coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak has made it difficult for many people in our community to 
financially or physically access food. This includes older people, those with disabilities, rough 
sleepers and asylum seekers and migrants with No Recourse to Public Funds. 
 
The emergency food aid sector, including food banks, are struggling to cope due to the fall in 
donations, insufficient supplies from supermarkets and a lack of volunteers.  Consequently, some 
food banks have been forced to close or are considering closing due to a shortage of food and 
people to run them. However making an online donation to a food bank is a great way to support 
our food banks while staying safe during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 
 
So, we are requesting this year that the children donate a pound so that we can send an Upper 
school donation to the Trusell Trust.  Trusell Trust’s mission is to bring communities together to 
end hunger and poverty in the UK. 
 
£10 could help give a parent peace of mind that their family will not go hungry. 
£20 could help support someone take their first steps out of poverty. 
£50 could help us give more people a place to turn to in times of crisis. 
 
For more information: www.london.gov.uk/coronavirus/volunteer-and-donate/coronavirus-covid-
19-supporting-foodbanks 
 
 
We look forward to receiving your donations on the 16th October. 
 
 

 
 

Claire Binks 
Acting Assistant Headteacher (Upper School) 
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